
 MINUTES OF A FACILITIES SUB COMMITTEE   

OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION, NAPERVILLE COMMUNITY 

UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT 203, DUPAGE AND WILL COUNTIES, 

ILLINOIS, HELD AT THE ADMINISTRATIVE CENTER ON  

JUNE 29, 2010 AT 7:00 A.M. 

 

Call to Order Chairman Terry Fielden called the meeting to order at 7:02 a.m. Board 

member present:  Terry Fielden, Jim Dennison and Susan Crotty.  

 

Ann Reid Early 

Childhood Center 

The purpose of this meeting was to tour the Ann Reid Early Childhood 

Center and observe the progress in the new building. Ralph Weaver 

pointed out highlights of the building, noting: 

• The weather has been a problem, but they are working to overcome it.  

• The building is still on time and under budget 

• Move in is planned for Early August 

Board members left the ECC and went to Naperville Central High School 

at 7:45 a.m. 

 

NCHS  The meeting re-convened at Naperville Central High School at 8:00 a.m. 

Led by Mr. Weaver, Board members toured the building and observed 

between 175 – 250 trades people at work on many aspects of the 

renovation and addition. Once again, the weather has been a problem, but 

workers are pressing hard to accomplish completion prior to the beginning 

of school in August.  

 

Public Comment None 

 

Upcoming 

Meeting 

 

No date was discussed.  

 

Adjournment  

 

It was agreed by consensus to end the Board Facilities Sub Committee 

Meeting at 8:55 a.m.  

 

Approved August 11, 2010 

 

 

____________________________  _____________________________ 

Terry Fielden, Chairman   Ann N. Bell, Secretary   

Board of Education    Board of Education 


